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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have an exciting event taking place this term for the pupils in Reception and Nursery. On 

Thursday 8th February, we are running our yearly bedtime story evening. Pupils can come back 

to school in their pyjamas and slippers to complete fun and exciting reading activities linked to a 

story.  

They will be given a snack during the evening and come home with a surprise gift too! This 

evening will run from 3.45pm – 5.00pm and costs £3.50 per child. Pupils will be dropped off and 

collected from their classroom. If you would like your child to attend please pay £3.50 via 

ParentPay by the 26th January.  By paying via ParentPay, you are automatically giving 

permission for your child to attend.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

The EYFS Team 

 


